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Dear Mr Seeney 
The proposed new laws taking away community's rights to object to new
minerals and resources developments is corrupt. 
I will never support a government that takes rights away from the very people
you are elected to serve, and hand them to corporations who hold selfish, profit
to the few values. 
When will you realise that its people who live in this country, not corporations. 
Dan Gibson 
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